
From: Liz Montague < > 
Sent: March 29, 2023 3:59 PM 
To: Kristina Evans 
Subject: Checking on any STVR news  
  
Hi Kristina. 
 
Hope all is well with you. I heard a rumour about there being a possibility of revisiting the STVR bylaw in upcoming 
months. Is this part of the work program priorities? 
 
I was not able to be at last meeting, so am just checking on this.  
 
Thanks, 
Liz Montague  

 


